MVVCSO
Montezuma Valley Volunteer Community Service

Organization
Board Meeting Minutes
July 20, 2021

Attendees:

Bonnie L. Smith, President

Dave Weisgerber, Board Member
Kevin Robles, Board Member
Tim Leach, Board Member
Shane Slee, Board Member
Patty Miller, Secretary

Joe Rauh

Sandy Weisgerber

Absent: None
Bonnie called meeting to order at 6PM.

Ted notified Board Members, Dave, Kevin & Bonnie, that he is resigning from the Board
effective immediately. The Board was notified and has been documented.

The July breakfast was a success! Positive feedback from the community was received by all.

$205.00 was donated for this event. Dave brought up discussion on 10x10 cement slab/s for

future breakfasts & bbgs. Members will look into cement and labor costs and report at next
meeting.

Due to the condition of the tarp used for events discussion insured about discarding. Patty
motioned, Shane second, all members voted in favor of disposing. Bonnie will ask Fire
Department if we can dispose of in their trash bin.

Discussion ensure about upcoming Christmas party. Members will look into pricing for event
tent, heaters & set up. Date will be decided at August meeting.

Bonnie has been in contact with County Supervisor’s Jim Desmond’s office and is working with
them to possibly help us with future port-a-potty costs.

Community bbq discussion ensued with Tim motioning and Shane second, all board members
voted to schedule a Fall BBQ for September 25, 2021 from 4-7PM.

Patty gave Treasurer’s report:

Community Account: $48,532.36
Grant Account: $ 7,951.00

Meeting adjourned at 7:41PM

Prepared by Bonnie L. Smith, President/Secretary



